








If  your child is enrolled in the instrumental or choral music program 

and they would like to be part of  something spectacular the Morning 

Rehearsals are mandatory. Please contact me if  transportation before 

school is an issue.

First club meeting for the Eco Team! The Eco Team (aka the 

Green Club) meets everything Thursday after school in room 

211 with Ms. Knoll and Mr. Fletcher.





NEWS FROM THE HEALTH ROOM - OCTOBER 2019

Happy Fall season! Please remind your child about the importance of  dressing for the 

changing weather. Dressing in layers will also help to adjust to varying temperatures within 

the school building.

For any student using a cast, brace or crutches, please send a physician’s note regarding 

activity restrictions for PE and/or use of  the elevator. This information is necessary in 

order to plan for safe mobility throughout the school day and to make emergency exit 

plans.

Medications: If  your child will need medication available during the school day, please 

sign the attached school medication form and have your physician complete the medication 

order. All medications, including over-the-counter medications, require a school 

medication form, completed by both the parent and the physician. All medication must be 

brought to the Health Room by an adult. Do not send any medication to school with your 

child! A physician’s order and Health Room approval is required before a student may self-

carry emergency medication in school.

** Parents of  NEW students to MRMS: Please have your health care provider 

complete the green Record of  Physical Examination form that was given to you at the time 

of  registration. Please return the completed form to the Health Room as soon as possible.

Vision and Hearing Screening will be held at MRMS on Friday, 2/21/2020, for all 8th 

grade students, as well as any student new to Anne Arundel County Public Schools. If  you 

have any concerns regarding your child’s vision or hearing, please contact our Health Room 

directly at 410-431-8873.

Parents of  6th grade students, please plan ahead now to obtain your child’s required 

Tdap booster (tetanus/pertussis) and meningitis (MCV4) immunizations. Proof  of  these 

vaccinations must be submitted in order for your child to enter 7th grade next year. Please 

send an updated immunization record to the Health Room once these vaccinations are 

obtained.

Thank you!

Jane Lefavor, RN and Kim Biggs, Health Assistant









Here is the latest edition of AXIS,
Anne Arundel County Public Schools’ weekly e-newsletter.

To open, click here.

https://www.aacps.org/Page/3666

